

4103 Montgomery Blvd., N.E. Albuquerque, New Mexico 87109 (505) 881-5333

April 1, 1981

Bill Nittler Box 36 Nucla, CO. 81424

Dear Bill:

This letter will serve to verify your reception of KDRM radio on March 27, 1981, from 6:12 till 6:13 PM.

Yours is the first report we have received for long distance reception under our new call letters. It was very interesting to see the letters you got from the station under previous call letters—we got a kick out of passing the letters around!

Thanks again for the report.

Sincerely, KDRM Radio

Don Davis Chief Engineer